COPY
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosure.
6th June, 1947.

Dear Sirs,

s.8. "CAI D ALLAL"

I am in receipt of your letter of the 2nd instant
and as desired now return herewith the two plans kindly
forwarded by you with your letter of the 31st March.

I regret the delay which has occurred in this
case which 18 now under consideration here and I hope to

be in a position to advise you of the Committee's decision
shortly.

Yours faithfully,

C 18kie. L O hhe@ 2020
Classirication Comml ttee.
o« o Lloyd's Register
e ooty Foundation
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